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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Baird Holm LLP Hires Director of Human Resources and Administration 

 

December 5, 2018 (OMAHA, Neb.) - Baird Holm LLP is pleased to welcome Leneé Petri as Director of 

Human Resources and Administration. Leneé manages all aspects of the firm’s Human Resources and 

employee benefits needs. She also oversees other administrative staff including the legal assistant and 

hospitality teams. In addition to her more than 20 years of progressive responsibility in all facets of 

Human Resources, Leneé has a passion for employee engagement and relations, process improvement, 

and creative problem solving. 

 

“We are excited to welcome Leneé to the firm," said Baird Holm LLP Executive Director, Karen L. 

Smith. "She brings great experience and a fresh look on how best to support our firm.  She has already 

demonstrated great insight and contributed relevant input on many matters.” 

 

About Baird Holm LLP 

Baird Holm LLP's integrated team of 90 attorneys, licensed in 23 states, is committed to connecting each 

of its valued clients to the positive outcomes they seek. With extensive and diverse expertise, Baird Holm 

leverages each attorney's skills to respond efficiently to its clients' local, regional, national and 

international legal needs. Founded in 1873, Baird Holm proudly represents public and private companies, 

individuals, private funds and other investors, financial institutions, governmental entities and nonprofit 

organizations. Learn more at www.bairdholm.com. 

 

### 

 

For more information, contact Meredith Williams at 402.636.8259 or mwilliams@bairdholm.com. 
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